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Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Our return tickets have been set; we will fly back to
Argentina on January 10. We are excited to get back and move
forward with what God has planned for us. It has been a very
enjoyable furlough, and we are very thankful for the visits that we
were able to make to many of our churches. You were all such a
blessing to us; our batteries feel charged. We are now ready to
get back to Argentina, start a new church, and see people come to
know Christ as their personal Savior.

Not only are we excited to get back to Argentina, but we
are sad to say goodbye once more to friends and family. We are
thankful that we get to spend the holidays with our families.

Pictured to the right at the top is a picture with my parents
and my brother and nieces and nephews. In the middle is a
picture with April’s parents and her brothers, sisters, nieces, and
nephews. At the bottom is a picture of April with her mom and
dad and brothers and sisters.

Please pray that we have a safe trip back to Argentina
without any problems. Also pray that we will be able to find a
suitable house for our family in the city of General Roca, Rio
Negro Province.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support.
Justin and April Grinstead and family
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